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Federal subsistence moose hunting season closing tonight in a portion of Unit 

5A 
 
YAKUTAT, Alaska - Yakutat District Ranger Nate Catterson, under authority delegated by the Federal 

Subsistence Board, is closing the 2024 Federal subsistence moose season for that portion of Unit 5A west 

of the Dangerous River, except the Nunatak Bench, effective Oct. 21, 2024, at 11:59 p.m. The Alaska 

Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G) has issued a closure for the State season.   

 

The quota for the 2024 moose season in Unit 5A is 30 bulls west of the Dangerous River and 30 bulls east 

of the Dangerous River. This closure is necessary to ensure that the harvest quota is not exceeded. 

Hunters are reminded that the remainder of Unit 5A east of the Dangerous River will remain open for 

moose hunting through November 15, 2024, or until 30 bulls have been harvested in that area. 

 

For additional information, contact Yakutat District Ranger Nate Catterson at (907) 784-3359 or Wildlife 

and Subsistence Biologist Susan Oehlers at (907) 312-8003 or susan.oehlers@usda.gov.  Information 

about the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 

www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 

 

Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 

notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 

by emailing fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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